THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Dr. Richard Hughes, Superintendent

DATE:
APRIL 20, 2006

SUBJECT:
APPROVE AUDITORS’ CONTRACT 

ISSUE


Approval of the contract for the auditing firm for the current school year.

FACTS


This year is the last year of a three year term with the current auditing firm. Stiles, Carter & Associates has been the auditors for the Hardin County Schools for the past two years. The attached contract is for this year.

RECOMMENDATION


Approve the attached contract with Stiles, Carter & Associates as auditors for the Hardin County Schools for $32,500.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the attached contract with Stiles, Carter & Associates as auditors for the Hardin County Schools for $32,500.

